
May 23, 1978 

Ms. Mary Peretzian 
434 Mountain Street 
Watertown, MA 

Dear Ms. Peretjian : 

Your generous donation of $10.00, given on the occasion of 
the lOth anniversary of the consecration of St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral, is greatly ppreciated. 

We koow you share the joy of being part of the spiritual center 
for our people in this country. 

With prayers , 

Fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Acting Canon Sacrist 

Enclosure : Rec. No. 29511 


